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Board of Governors Meeting - 26 September 2019 

At this first meeting of the year, Suzan Bishop was appointed as Chair and Ray Gillard as Vice 

Chair, both for a term of two years.  Committee Membership for the academic year 19/20, 

chairs for each Committee and the terms of reference were approved.  

The school development plan was tabled with updated actions and impact from 2018-19. 

Suggested changes to the school vision were accepted. 

Governors were made aware of the new Ofsted framework in place from this September and 

Mrs Farraday highlighted the changes that had been made. 

Mrs Farraday presented her report and the Governors noted that there had been a very positive 

start to the year with 70 pupils now on roll plus 11 in the nursery. In addition, attendance for last 

academic year was slightly improved on the previous year, extremely close to the target of 

98%.   

The evaluation of the parent survey (July 2019) was also discussed and Governors were 

pleased that there had been such positive feedback from parents.   

Upcoming Governor training courses were also discussed. 

The next full board meeting is on 5 December 2019. 

Jenny Berge 

Governor 

 


